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ASX Announcement 
 
 
METCASH ANNOUNCES SENIOR MANAGEMENT CHANGE 
 
Metcash today announced some changes to the way the company is organised at 
the executive level.  
 
Fergus Collins, CEO Supermarkets, has decided to leave the business after 
13 years.  Fergus has made a significant contribution to the Group over this time, 
particularly through his leadership of ALM and more recently to establish the 
foundations of Project Diamond.  
 
Until a new CEO Supermarkets is appointed, Group Chief Executive Officer, Ian 
Morrice will personally take on the day to day running of the Supermarkets business 
to ensure the momentum of the Diamond transformation is maintained with its focus 
on improving underlying performance. 
 
To support this, the Group’s corporate functions will report to Chief Financial 
Officer, Brad Soller.  
 
Group Chief Executive Officer Ian Morrice said “I would like to record our thanks to 
Fergus for his commitment and wish him well for the future.” 
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